
 

 

APICS Birmingham is pleased to announce that it has 

received CBAR gold status for the third year in a row! 

 

Chapter management excellence is an integral component to enhancing the 

member experience. Successful APICS chapters provide their members with 

opportunities for stellar education, career development, and networking. The 

APICS Chapter Benchmarking and Reporting (CBAR) program recognizes chapters 

that have exceeded minimum standards and exemplify excellence in overall 

chapter management. We are proud to announce the APICS Birmingham Chapter 

received the 2018 CBAR Gold Award designation, an admirable accomplishment 

for an APICS chapter. As a member of an APICS Gold Award Winning Chapter, the 

CBAR designation signifies commitment to providing an exceptional membership 

experience.    

 

 

 


